
Sharon Johnson Crump


From: Sharon Johnson Crump


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 4:46 PM


To: <john.luce@noaa.gov>


Subject: Politics


My understanding is you are the general counsel for NOAA and made the statement of “dissing” the

NWS response to Mr Trump’s inclusion of AL in the Dorian forecast.


There is no place for politics in regards to weather and in particular climate change.  I am ashamed

and horrified at your comment.  Whatever pressure was applied, you should not have buckled.

Better to resign and set up a go fund me page if necessary.  You have no honor, no integrity and

certainly no guts.


Mr Trump (he does not deserve the president title) is an idiot and functionally insane.  He bullies his

way thru the world and apparently ran all over you.


I have used the NOAA and NWS website for years as a cotton analyst working in the commodity

world.  Your information was beyond reproach but I can no long trust anything on your website as

you have tained it.


Sharon Johnson Crump

Roswell, GA 30075
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